
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Caregivers 
 
We are pleased to advise that Mount Brown Public School has its own website.  The address for this 
website is: 
   www.mountbrown-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 
 
We trust that you will find the website informative and useful.  A calendar with upcoming school and 
Department of Education events is accessible via the website.  Permission notes for all school 
excursions and extra-curricular activities will be attached to the website as soon as they are available 
and these will be able to be downloaded and printed.  
 
New content is regularly added to the website.  Each week’s school bulletin will be attached to the 
website for all parents to access.  Frequently we include students’ names in the bulletin acknowledging 
them for superstars and other achievements.  On the website we would also like to include photos of 
our students participating in the various activities as part of the school curriculum, as well as some 
samples of work produced by our students. 
 
To do this, we seek permission to include your child/ren’s names, photographs and work samples on 
the school website and because the bulletin will be attached we seek permission to include each of 
these items in the bulletin as well.  Please complete the cut-off section below and return to the school 
as soon as possible.  Without permission we will not include names, images or work samples on either 
the school website or in the bulletin. 
 
Thank you for your assistance in this matter. 
 
Tonia Reynolds 
Assistant Principal 
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Name of child/ren   Class  Use Name Use film/photo       Use work sample 
 
________________________ _______ YES/NO      YES/NO  YES/NO 
 
________________________ _______ YES/NO      YES/NO  YES/NO 
 
________________________ _______ YES/NO      YES/NO  YES/NO 
 
Parent caregiver signature: ________________________ Date: ___________________ 
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Principal:  Katherine Spencer 
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